
DIRECTOR OF IAGAS MEETS OXFAM AND WEL OFFICIALS

The Institute of Anthropology, Gender and African Studies is in the process of establishing a
partnership with Oxfam and Women Empowerment Link (WEL) in the areas of research,
training and interventions in:

• Socio-economic empowerment of women and the youth.
• Participation of women in Small and Medium Enterprises (SMEs).
• Empowerment of domestic workers.

The Director, IAGAS led staff members in meeting with Oxfam and WEL officials on
31/07/2014 at the Director’s office, Museum Hill.


